July 25, 2014
TO:
THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF VARNER CREEK UTILITY DISTRICT AND ALL OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS


Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of Varner Creek Utility District will hold a Special meeting on Thursday, July 31,  2014 at 9:00 A.M. in the office of the District Administrator at 1st Capital Business Services located at 310 E. Brazos, West Columbia, Texas 77486, outside the boundaries of the District, for the following purposes:

1. Review upcoming Debt Service requirements and propose a tax rate for 2014
2. Approve paying bill for legal services
VARNER CREEK UTILITY DISTRICT

By:____________________________

Debra Lanehart, 

Administrator of District

(SEAL)

